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Dear Parents,

As I explained during conference time, our focus for writing will be changing after the first of the year.  Not only will we working on Narrative writing, but we will also be working on written responses to high-level comprehension questions.  On the back of this letter are some of the questions that we will be working on in class.  Please use this to help you when reading with your child at home.  Although it is not necessary for them to write the answers to all of these questions at home, it is good for students to hear these types of questions being asked at home, as well as in school.  Please stress with your child that everything they say should be backed up with evidence from the text.  When working on this skill in class, we use an acronym called EASE:

E = echo the question

A = answer the question

S = support your answer with…

E = evidence from the text.  (Try to cite 2 examples when possible.)

I hope you find this to be a helpful tool to use at home when reading 
with your child.
Enjoy!

